
CORRESPONDENCE FOR MEETING HELD 13/02/2017

INWARDS CORRESPONDENCE:
1 new membership
4 membership renewals
Long-term membership certificates – letters of appreciation from Lesley and Peter Cox, Peter and Margret 

Airey, Graham Walters
Jubilee Community Services - request for senior community volunteers to provide mentoring, support and 

leadership for youth on a school community garden project run by Jubilee Community Services, St 
George TAFE Outreach and Georges River College (Oatley Campus) – Thursdays 9-11.30 am during term
time throughout 2017, at Georges River Campus

Request from a Bangor resident for guided walk in Oatley Park for a group of about 20 in March/April; the 
caller had enjoyed a guided walk led by Alan during a National Trust Heritage Festival a few years ago 
(Liz posted a set of OP brochures to him, tentatively agreed to provide a guided walk)

CBA quarterly statement for cheque account

OUTWARDS CORRESPONDENCE:
NCC – confirming interest in renewing insurance cover with them (email sent 29/1/17)
Certificates of Recognition for long-term membership - Lesley & Peter Cox, Allen Argall, Betty Hall, Heather 

Mackey and Beryl Black (posted 12/2/17)
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